
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers   

 

Later this week, we will be sending out to you our Easter Newsletter.  In advance of this, I 

wanted to provide you with information regarding the planned Easter closing and opening 

dates and times. 

 

School will close for students for the Easter break at 3pm on Thursday 28th March 2024.  There 

will be a slightly staggered re-opening on Monday 15th April whereby year 11’s are expected 

to arrive at school at the usual time of 8:30am and make their way straight to the sports hall for 

a special event in advance of their upcoming examinations.   

 

All other year groups should arrive at 10:45am and make their way straight to their mentor 

bases in readiness for lessons to recommence at 11:00am.   

 

As always,  thank you for your ongoing commitment and support of The Garibaldi School and 

Happy Easter in advance.  

 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 

 

Mr J Aldred 

Head Teacher  

 

 


